
 

Waverley Borough Council 
Council Offices, The Burys,  
Godalming, Surrey 
GU7 1HR 
www.waverley.gov.uk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  When calling please ask for: 

Leila Manzoor, Democratic Services Officer 

Legal and Democratic Services 

E-mail: leila.manzoor@waverley.gov.uk 
Direct line: 01483523224 

Date: Date Not Specified 
 

Dear All 
 
A Meeting of the PLANNING COMMITTEE was held on Wednesday, 10 January 2024. 
The applications for planning permission were determined at the meeting as set out 
below. 

 
 

 

9   WA/2023/02173 - LAND AT 1 & 2 LONDENE COTTAGES, HEDGEHOG LANE, 
HASLEMERE, GU27 2PH 
 

 Motion proposed By Cllr Carole Cockburn and Seconded by Cllr John Robini to 
GRANT outline permission for the application, delegating authority to the 
Executive Head of Planning Development to add relevant Planning Conditions to 
ensure the outcomes expressed by the Committee. 
 

 


